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Maintenance staff has been busy preparing schools for the return of students, 
installing the Blue Tube UV lights in the buildings, and buildings without the UV 
lights we placed the portable air sanitizing units with UV lights in the classrooms. 
Preparing the different venues for the Spring Sports season. We have responded to 
84 work orders, all repairs or service calls. Doing preventive maintenance on lawn 
power equipment (replace blades, filters, and lube) skidsteer with broom attachment 
(replace brush, grease) and loaders (grease) to be prepared for summer.

BHS:
Replaced cracked strainer to hand wash sink in boys bathroom A pod, back in 
service.

BMS:
Install TVs, bulletin boards, smartboards in the classrooms. Haul equipment back 
into the woodshop. Assemble weight room equipment in new Cardio room.

NAPI:
Install clipboards to every door for staff/student contact tracing .

BES:
Installed new touchless water bottle filling station, south gym lobby.

BABB:
Repaired frozen drain system in kitchen with steam pipe thawing machine.  

VC:
Installed new touchless water bottle filling station. Replaced faulty thermostats 
throughout building.

WBH:
Replaced control board and motor to roof top air handler unit.


